
 
 

 

 
Underground   Damage   Prevention   Safety   Commission  
633   17 th    Street,   Suite   500  
Denver,   CO   80202-3610  
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Date:  August   25,   2020  
 
Location:  Colorado   Department   of   Labor   and   Employment  

 Remote   via   webinar  
 
Present:   

✔  Chris   Kampmann  ✔  Jim   Moody   Mark   Williams  ✔  Ted   Jensen  

✔    Eric   Kirkpatrick  ✔  Patricia  
McKinney-Clark  

✔  Mark   Jurgemeyer  ✔  Ray   Swedfeger  

 Jeannette   Jones  ✔*  Kat   Duitsman  ✔  Mark   Frasier   Tom   Sturmer  

✔  Rob   Ellis   Lori   Warner   Patrick   Fitzgerald    

*   Joined   after   roll   call   
 
Note:  The   meeting   was   recorded   and   started   at   3:03   pm.   These   notes   represent   a   summary   of   this  

meeting   and   are   not   intended   to   be   a   verbatim   document.   Audio   recordings   of   the   meetings   can  
be   obtained   by   contacting   cdle_safetycommission@state.co.us.  

 
CURRENT   BUSINESS:  
 
Executive   Session:    Item:   Discussion   with   attorney   (AG’s   office)   re:   Home   Rule   Entities   and   Safety   Commission  
Authority;   Authorized   under   CRS   26-6-402.  
 
HOME   RULE   ENTITIES  
After   coming   out   of   the   Executive   session,   the   Commissioners   reviewed   the   potential   Colorado   Springs   Damage  
Prevention   Program.   They   discussed   making   a   request   (from   the   Commission)   to   the   Co   Springs   program   about  
sharing   complaint   data.   The   Commission   Chair   offered   to   reach   out   initially   to   the   program   and   will   follow   up   with  
details.   Other   Commissioners   suggested   a   potential   MOU   being   written   to   formalize   the   data   sharing   process;   no  
decision   made   at   this   time.  
 
The   next   meeting’s   date   &   time   are   September   10,   2020,   at   12:00   pm.  
 
Meeting   adjourned   at   3:39   pm.  
 

 


